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Grand Champions – the Mighty Marching 
Chargers 
 
What a fantastic performance at the Powhatan Fall Classic 
for our MMC! They received best in class awards for 
music, visual, general effect, drum major, percussion, and 
color guard in 6A. They were also named Grand 
Champions across Classes 4A, 5A, and 6A.   
 
Congratulations to our students and many thanks to the 
directors, clinicians, and parents who tirelessly support 
the band. 

 
Congratulations to the Mighty Marching Chargers for 
their 8th place finish at the Delaware BOA Regional 
Championships on October 17.   
 

CHS Music Booster Fruit Sale Ends October 30 
 
Order now before the deadline. Orders may be placed online here 
(https://www.floridaindianrivergroves.com/orderFundraising_pre1
1.asp?OrgId=927514).  
 
Contact Peter Doherty at pedoherty1@verizon.net for additional 
information. 

What’s next for the Band? 
 
Senior night is this Friday, October 30. Game time 
against Centreville High School is 7pm.  
 
Parents – as always, we need help with concessions, 
bleacher clean-up, and senior night activities. Sign-up on 
Charms now!  

Other Important Dates 
 
Friday, November 6 – Away game at 
Westfield High School. Game time: 7pm  
 
Saturday, November 7 – VBODA 
Marching Assessment, South Lakes High 
School. Chantilly performs at 1:45pm.  



 

MMC Banquet – Mark Your Calendars! 
 
Join us Tuesday, November 17th at the MMC Band 
Banquet as we celebrate the 2015 MMC “For My 
Next Trick” season. All members of the band and 
their families are invited. Please complete and 
return the attached form, along with 
payment, to the Band room box no later than 
October 30. 
 
If you would like to help with set-up or clean-up 
for this event, please sign-up through Charms.  
 
For more information, contact Sue Chudovan at 
slchudovan@fcps.edu 

Remember… 
 
All volunteer opportunities are listed 
on Charms.  
 
All previous newsletters are available 
on 
http://chantillyband.org/?page_id=2
777. 
 
 

Interested in a Volunteer Position? 
 
We are searching for the following Coordinator positions for the 
2016 marching season. If you are interested in becoming a 
volunteer, contact Billy or Michele Anderson at 
chsbandvps@gmail.com. 
 
Marching Band Forms Manager 

 Collect and alphabetize all Emergency Care and Medication 
Forms 

 Assist with separating and organizing all other forms as 
they are submitted (i.e., permission forms, spirit wear, 
etc.) 

 Send out reminder e-mails to parents and students about 
missing forms 

 Copy forms and create binders for each First Aid back 
packs. 

 
Typically, duties for this position end when the binders have 
been created. 
 
Also, for the 2016 season, our current Forms Manager, 
Jeannine Maynard, will be available to train and work with a 
new Manager. 

 

Homecoming Coordinator.  This coordinator assists with 
organizing the band prior to the Homecoming parade, and 
coordinates the pizza dinner between the parade and 
homecoming game. The work of this coordinator is limited to 
Homecoming events only.   

 

 

A huge “thank you” to Jennifer 
Denner and her team of 
photographers who have supplied 
the great photos for our newsletters 
and web site. What would we do 
without them? 
 
As we prepare for the end of 
marching band season, we’d like to 
collect all the fun and goofy photos 
parents and students have taken 
during the season. Send your photos 
to the Band Council Historian, 
Christopher Reid at 
williamchris77@gmail.com, by 
November 6, 2015. 
 



2015 
Mighty Marching Chargers 

Band Banquet 
  

 
Date: Tuesday, November 17, 2015 

 
Place: Chantilly High School Cafeteria 

 
Time: 6:00 pm – 9:00 pm 

 
 

All members of the CHS Mighty Marching Chargers and their families are invited to join in 
celebration of our band’s “For My Next Trick” season! 
 
Chef Doubleday and the students of the Chantilly Academy Culinary Arts Program are busy 
preparing our delicious dinner of: 
  Chicken Parmesan    Salad 
  Fettuccine Alfredo    Garlic Bread 
  Penne Pasta w/ Marinara Sauce  Iced Tea/Lemonade/ Water 
 
All families are asked to bring a dessert to share on that evening.  
 
Your completed reservation form with payment of $7.25 per person is requested by Friday, 
October 30th. 
 
Please return the completed form below with your payment to the Band room box. Please mark 
envelope “Banquet- Sue Chudovan”.  
 
 
 
Marching Band Student Name: _________________________________________ 
 
Total # of people attending:   ___________  @ $7. 25 per person 
 
Total Amount Enclosed:  $_____________ Checks made payable to: Chantilly High School 
 
Dessert that you will contribute:  _________________________________________ 
 
Please return this form and payment of $7.25 per person no later than Friday, October 30th to 
the Band room box. Please mark envelope “Banquet- Sue Chudovan”. 
 
Contact: Sue Chudovan- slchudovan@fcps.edu or 703-543-6737 with any questions.  
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